
Councilmembers, 

 

Regardless of the service or celebration a community deserves to be respected. Saturday's 

memorial service included patrons urinating behind neighboring property, in the alley, and 

pouring unwanted beer onto private property. The Lex is not respecting our neighborhood.  

 

I had talked with Josh on Saturday morning prior to the memorial event he mentions below. Josh 

had left a voice mail msg on my work phone. I returned his call. During that call I informed him 

of the scribbling in his log book and liquor sales to non-members, pics were posted on FB. Josh 

told me that he would speak to Mr. Carter (Jazz) his tenant. Josh went on to say, "if I get 

neighboring support will you support us?" I said no, not given the current actions shown as to 

how this establishment is and will being operated. 

 

Therefore, It is not the neighbors job to call the owner/operator or police their property, it's the 

owners responsibility. Therefore my comment to the St. Paul reporter who called my home 

Saturday evening were not out of line, as it had been within a matter of hours two hours that I 

addressed my concerns to Josh. Property owners are tired of people coming to our community 

regardless of the event, gender, or race and not respecting the place we call home. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Renee Tyler 

9xx Carroll Avenue 

St. Paul, MN 

 


